Anne,

Apologies you are correct - I had assumed that the original wording wasn't
changed as the suggested changes are not highlighted.

Regards,
Stewart Patience
Planning Liaison Manager

Anglian Water Services Limited

Tel Office: 0345 0265 458 Mobile: 07764989051

Thorpe Wood House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6WT
www.anglianwater.co.uk

From: Shorland, Anne

Sent: 22 March 2017 14:08

To: Patience Stewart

Subject: RE: Schedule of Proposed Minor Modifications to the Submission Local Plan

*EXTERNAL MAIL*
Stuart

Thank you for the email. | have checked the Policy Committee papers and the wording is lifted as a
cut and paste from your reps so it seems the same, what was different?

Anne Shorland

From: Patience Stewart

Sent: 22 March 2017 13:57

To: Shorland, Anne

Subject: Schedule of Proposed Minor Modifications to the Submission Local Plan

Mimecast Attachment Protection has created safe copies of your attachments.

This message originated from outside your organization

Dear Anne,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Council’s proposed minor
modifications to the publication version of the Local Plan. The following response
is submitted on behalf of Anglian Water.

I would be grateful if you could confirm that you have received this response.

Schedule of Proposed Minor Modifications — Core Strateqgy

Policy SP16 (point 9): As set out in original representations we had sought
changes to the wording of points 6 and 9 of Policy SP16 (Inland flood risk).




We note that it is proposed to amend the wording of point 9 of this Policy in
response to Anglian Water’s comments. The proposed minor modification is
consistent with the wording proposed by Anglian Water and is welcomed.

The above modification would partially address our previous objection to Policy
SP16 as the wording of point 6 is not proposed to be amended.

Schedule of Proposed Minor Modifications — Settlement Propasals
document

Site WSP314: We note that it is proposed to amend the wording relating to Site
WSP314 in response to Anglian Water’s comments relating to the proximity of
this site to Woodhall Spa Water Recycling Centre. The proposed minor
modification is consistent with the wording proposed by Anglian Water and is
welcomed.

For the above reasons the proposed modification would address our previous
objection relating to the wording relating to Site WSP314.

Other issues

Appendix A to the report to the Planning Policy Committee includes the Council’s
response to Anglian Water’s comments to Policy SP28 (Infrastructure and
planning obligations).

We note that the Council is not minded to accept Anglian Water’s proposed
modification relating to this policy. Please note the wording included in change
sought column of the Committee report differs from that included in our original
representations (copy enclosed).

Should you have any queries relating to this response please let me know.

Regards,
Stewart Patience
Planning Liaison Manager

Anglian Water Services Limited

Tel Office: 0345 0265 458 Mobile: 07764989051

Thorpe Wood House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6WT
www.anglianwater.co.uk




